
    
   The Castle  

       Castle Hill 

       Castletown 

       Thursday 9th July 

Dear Year 1 Children 

Thank you for all your letters.  I am very excited that you will 

all be able to come to my Ball. 

I need your help.  We need some games to play but we can’t 

play any of the games that I know because we all have to stay 

2m away from each other. 

Could you invent a game that we could play and write some 

instructions so that we know how to play it? 

Thank you. 

Yours faithfully 

Perdita 

Princess Perdita 


